Collecting Coins for Kindness

Thursday, December 1 - Tuesday, December 13, 2022



PLEASE SEND IN YOUR COIN DONATIONS!

We will be buying gifts for local families who need some extra kindness this holiday season.

This is a collaborative effort with Meyer Parent Leaders, the Meyer Staff and **YOU!**

Our students will learn about the <u>Spirit of Giving</u> and the importance of helping others in need.



with the money collected, the children will buy <u>wish List</u> items for our adopted families.

They will practice kind behavior while Shopping at the

Meyer Mart
on Tuesday, December 20.

